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Dear Parent / Carer, 
 

Dauntless Evolution, Thursday, 5th September 2024 

We are arranging a trip to see a production by Dauntless Evolution at The Abbey 

Theatre at 7:30pm on Thursday 5th September.  The show is a devised piece of 

physical theatre based on conversations with local young people (including Etone pupils). It 

will use dynamic movement and a bold sound design at its core with techniques such as 

puppetry and dance telling the story.   

Last academic year, some year 9 Etone pupils took part in a workshop with Dauntless 

Evolution which created material for this show.  We would therefore like to give pupils the 

opportunity to watch a production to which they / their peers contributed and to experience 
live theatre in their locality. 

   

This show is offered free of charge to Etone pupils.  Pupils will need to meet at The Abbey 
Theatre, Pool Bank Street at 7pm and picked up after the performance from Etone staff at 

9pm The Abbey Theatre, Pool Bank Street, Nuneaton. 

Please note that all places offered on trips are dependent upon current good 

behaviour and regular attendance. 

Should your child’s behaviour or attendance become a concern at any point 

prior to the trip, your child will be removed from the trip and we would not 

accept liability for any payments made and no refunds will be issued. 

Please could you complete the Microsoft Forms link by Friday, 28th June to show your interest 

for this trip.  https://forms.office.com/e/8JHGym3a2y  
 

Should you require any further information regarding the trip, please contact Mrs Leftwich-

Lloyd. 
 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mr I Smith 

Headteacher 

https://forms.office.com/e/8JHGym3a2y

